
Thomas Lambert
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx
Washington, DC 20001

DC Department of Human Services
Medicaid Division
645 H St. NE
Washington, DC 20002

Jan 31, 2023

RE: Supplemental Employment & DC medicaid (ACA) as only insurance

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you of additional employment in addition to Marshalls. Due to the
seasonality and my preference for increased income, I have obtained additional employment
with Capital Concierge. My end goal is to have an annual yearly income of 28000.00 which will
be under the DC threshold for Medicaid coverage under the ACA. Moreover, I am continuing to
job search with the end result to be part-time employment with the previous specified income
and a consistent, predictable schedule.

All other remitted information remains intact including NOT wanting any type of intermediary
involved in order to circumvent my decisions. Nor am I in need of any type of assistive service. If
and when this service is ever necessitated I want it delivered in an assisted living environment,
no a private setting, and I will contact DHS in writing for their provision. Feel free to contact me if
this needs clarification, in writing please.

Should there be any additional information that is relevant, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Thomas Lambert


